
Dear Friends:

I want to thank you for your prayers, calls, texts, cards, and emails. In case you missed it in a previous

email, I had a quadruple heart bypass on April 10, and was discharged from the hospital on April 15. The

surgery went well, and my cardiologist was pleased with my progress at my first follow-up visit this week. I

would appreciate your continued prayers as I make a slow, steady recovery.

Associate Director, Cory Lawrence, went to Washington, DC on his own last week, since I could not make

the trip. He was successful in getting meetings in several Georgia Congressional offices. See several

photos below from the trip.

Please share the information about the Citizen Impact College Scholarship with any student who will be

an undergraduate for the 2025-26 school year. This $1500 scholarship is available to Christian students

studying for ministry or public policy work. Click here for details. Application deadline is July 10.

 

Mark your calendar for the Citizen Impact 2025 Annual Conference on Thursday, August 21. It will be

held at Mikado Baptist Church in Macon. We will send out more details later.

Praises & Prayer Requests:

Praise for a successful surgery and good progress on my recovery.

Praise that Cory was able to make our Spring trip to Washington and had successful meetings.

Pray for the Liberty Offering.

Pray as we work on the Annual Conference.

Sincerely,

Paul Smith

Executive Director

Citizen Impact
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